
 

13 July, 2024 Extra

New website: Invitation to participate in the kick-off on
27 September

Humboldt-Universität is launching a major project: the complete
reorganisation of its website. The website is our central means of
communication and digital showcase to the world. In order to fulfil all the
requirements of a modern website and offer an optimal user experience, the
website needs to be completely re-planned, redesigned and technically
revised.

Starting together - your participation is needed

We look forward to launching this project together with you and cordially
invite all employees to the kick-off event on 27 September 2024 from 9 am to
12 noon in the Senate Hall. After a welcome by our President, Julia von
Blumenthal, we will present the project. You will then have the opportunity
to exchange knowledge and ideas on focus topics in a relaxed atmosphere as
part of the ‘World Café’.

We are also offering two in-depth concept workshops on 7 and 8 October
2024 for colleagues who would like to get involved beyond this. The
workshops will take place from 9 am to 3 pm. Based on the results from the
World Café, we want to discuss objectives, target groups, information
architecture/navigation and the identification and prioritisation of additional
requirements in greater depth. Interested parties can choose one of the two
dates.

How you can participate

Your participation and commitment are crucial to the success of the project.
Together we can ensure that the new website becomes a valuable tool for our
university.

Dates at a glance:

Kick-off event
7 September 2024, 9 am to 12 noon
Senate Hall, Main Building
Concept workshop (option 1)
7 October 2024, 9 am to 3 pm
Room 1066E, Main Building
Concept workshop (option 2)
8 October 2024, 9 am to 3 pm
Room 1066E, Main Building

Register now for the events

Further information

An overview of the project, answers to frequently asked questions and
current articles can be found on the intranet:

To the intranet page
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